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EXTERNAL AFFAIRS 

CANADA

Ottawa, 15th May, 1931.

Dear Sir:-
I am directed by the Prime Minister 

to express to you his very sincere thanks for 
the welcome extended by McGill University to 
Their Imperial Highnesses the Prince and the 
Princess Takamatsu of Japan during their 
sojourn in Montreal. The Secretary of State 
of Canada, the Honourable C. H. Cahan, has 
informed Mr. Bennett of the cordiality of the 
welcome as well as of the perfect arrangements 
which made it the success which it was. Your 
cooperation in connection with the official 
visit of Their Imperial Highnesses to Canada 
has been greatly appreciated.

ïours sincerely,

% --- ---

Sir Arthur Currie,
The Principal,

McGill University, 
Montreal.

G.C.M.G., K.C.B., LL.D.,


